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21st January 2003
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The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter about the “Queen’s Cask”
whisky.

I am afraid that it is not possible to make a bottle available to you, but I do of

course understand why you would want to add a bottle of this special whisky to your
distinguished collection.
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Master of the Household

Mr. Hans Sommer,
Lampongstraat 6,
7001 CX Doetinchem,
The Netherlands



